
 

         

 

Date: 17-12-24                            Circular- QCS/2024/135  

Subject: Celebrating the Joy of Giving   
Dear Parents 

Greetings! 

“The greatness of a community is most accurately measured by the compassionate actions of 

its members.” – Coretta Scott King 

Christmas is a time to celebrate happiness and love amongst people. It is the time to exchange gifts and 

make our loved ones feel special. Extending the thought for those in our community who are not 

privileged enough, QCS will mark this Christmas and the New Year with an act of gratitude and donation 

spreading the spirit of the Joy of Giving. This noble initiative aims to share the material blessings along 

with spreading smiles and happiness with the less privileged children. This gesture strives to promote 

charity work along with community learning.  

The donation drive is from 18th to 22nd December 2024.  

Choose your Box: 

The Ration Box – Packet of Rice, Sugar Pulses, Biscuits etc.  

The Winter Box – Clean woolens, sweater, blankets etc. 

The Happiness Box - Stationery, Toys, Books etc. 

Note:  

 The Contribution is not mandatory. 

 The students are free to contribute any item of their choice. 

 Students to bring stuff, in a good usable condition. 

 The donation package should be properly packed, with the name, class mentioned on the packet 

along with the selected box. 

  Clothes should be properly washed, ironed and packed. 

Let’s kindle the spirit of kindness and generosity… 

Regards 

 

Ms. Sandhya Kumaria 

HOS 


